
 

 

 

 

 
Constellation Software Inc. Announces Reduction in Hurdle Rate for Large 

Acquisitions 

 

Toronto, Ontario – May 1, 2019 - Constellation Software Inc. (TSX:CSU) announced 

today that the Board of Directors has approved lowering the hurdle rate for acquisitions 

requiring an equity investment of at least US$100 million.  Management believes that by 

lowering the hurdle rate the Company will become more price competitive on these larger 

transactions. 

 
 About Constellation Software Inc. 

Constellation Software acquires, manages and builds vertical market software businesses.  
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Jamal Baksh 

Chief Financial Officer  
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